Michelle Furnez

From: John Evoy on behalf of Planning Department

Sent: Thursday 29 September 2022 11:11

To: LUPT - Planning Submissions

Subject: FW: please note my objection to planning pp SD22A/0347

From: Trevor Gilligan <tgilligan@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>

Sent: Thursday 29 September 2022 10:27

To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Subject: please note my objection to planning pp SD22A/0347

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

please note my objection to planning pp SD22A/0347 tx

Register to vote https://www.voter.ie/

How'm | Doin'? https://www.facebook.com/TrevGilligan/reviews/
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